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The annual Retirement Fund for Religious collection will soon be held in our parishes. Please join me in offering your prayerful support.
 
This year, I encourage you to reflect on the impact women and men religious have had on your life—whether through nurturing your faith, encouraging your vocational calling, or witnessing their selfless dedication in Catholic schools, hospitals, parishes, or other ministries. Many are now in their senior years, and their congregations struggle to adequately fund their retirement needs.
 
Since its inception in 1988 by the US Catholic bishops, the Retirement Fund for Religious has helped address the retirement-savings deficit among many religious communities. The proceeds from this collection assist these communities in providing for their aging members.
 
Because of this, I urge you to encourage a generous response. Please share the stories and needs of these elderly religious during Mass, consider hosting a Retirement Fund for Religious speaker, or make the appeal yourself.
 
While I know that many causes demand your attention and resources, please encourage your parishioners to contribute what they can and to pray for God’s blessing on our nation’s elderly sisters, brothers, and religious order priests. 
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